
	
  

	
  

 

April 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians & Students, 

 

An Introduction to UCAS and Student Finance 

 

I would like to invite you to a UCAS and Student Finance information evening on 
Thursday 1st May 2014 at 6.00pm in the Whitman Hall. 

The aim of the event is to introduce the UCAS process and student finance to 
students and parents to ensure everyone feels equipped to begin making decisions 
about their future.  Student Finance will explain the tuition costs, the package of 
financial support and the repayment process. 

The evening will be split into two sessions: UCAS and how to apply 6pm – 6.30pm 
with refreshments provided.  The student finance session will run from 6.45pm, with 
an opportunity to ask questions at the end of the presentation. Staff from the Sixth 
Form will also be available to answer any questions you may have regarding the 
UCAS process. 

Can you please email me at relton@aldridge.walsall.sch.uk to confirm your 
attendance and advise how many seats you will require, no later than Tuesday 29 
April 2014. 
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs R Elton 
Head of Sixth Form 


